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The biggest news in our Xi Chapter this year was the decision to have the 2023 Convention on Zoom.  We’ve spent lots of time and energy planning and anticipating hosting the last conventions, but as we all know, Covid had other plans!  We are delighted Omicron accepted our help hosting next years event in Winnemucca if the plan is approved at this years’ Zoom Convention.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We’ve been busy with other activities as well.  We are “pros” at stuffing backpacks for students need, 58 in August and 20 more in December!  

Our “Socktober” meeting resulted in 126 pairs of socks donated to the Veterans’ Home in Reno and a delicious meal for us.

Linda Beeghly, art teacher extraordinaire, led us in creating snowmen at our November meeting at 5 Star Premiere Residences⛄️.

Delta Chapter sure knows how to throw a luncheon!  Thanks so much for starting the season off right at the Carson Valley Inn!

Wendy Firestone and Manual Toppozada gave us a tour and overview of the many ways they serve people with autism, Parkinson’s, strokes, Alzheimer’s, and mental issues at the Note Able Music Therapy Building.  So worthwhile!

